
Official Communication for December 1, 2021 
 
 
Giving the Gift of Membership Just Got Easier 
 
The Moose International Board of Directors has approved that there will be NO APPLICATION 
FEE if the lodge application is submitted online through the beamoose.org app/website between 
December 1 and December 31, 2021.  
 
When you gather with friends and family this holiday season, consider giving the gift of a lodge 
membership. Remember, this promotion only applies to ONLINE APPLICATIONS.  Please 
share this information to your members and post the attached flyer in your lodge home. 
 
 
Key Staff Changes at Moose International 
 
It has been a busy few months at Moose International as there have been several staff changes 
in areas that directly impact our volunteers and members. Those changes are highlighted in the 
attached document. 
 
 
A message from Human Resources, Moose International 
 
Financial Review Specialist (FRS) – two separate positions are available; ideally based in the 
west or great plains geographic area of the United States  Assignments will vary but can include 
any location in U.S. and Canada.  Applicant should have (or be able to obtain) a valid U.S. 
Passport for purposes of traveling to/from Canada.   
 
Deadline to submit:     Until withdrawn 
 
Interested parties should submit their Professional and Moose resumes’, and submit a letter of 
interest, making certain to answer the following questions: 
 

ꞏ    Why are you interested in the Financial Review Specialist position? 
ꞏ    What do you believe you will be able to contribute to The Moose if hired? 

 
Submissions should be addressed to Dave Smoot, Assistant Director – Field Operations, 
Membership Department at Moose International; email to: dsmoot@mooseintl.org   
 
Ideal applicants: Have a college degree in business or accounting, or related professional 
experience including management.  Must be able to work without direct supervision and be goal 
orientated; able to provide own transportation (miles driven are subject to reimbursement), and 
be able to stay-away from home on overnight trips.  Good communication skills, including the 
use of email, telephone, and written word – which will include preparing reports with sentence 
and paragraph structure.  Use of Word, Excel, Power Point, and working knowledge of 
QuickBooks are desirable. 
 
 
 
 



Spread the word…the 12th Annual Holiday Lights Show at Mooseheart is on! 
 
This year marks the 12th Annual Mooseheart Holiday Lights Show on the Mooseheart 
campus. This drive-thru event features 1.8 miles of holiday lights displays that are sure to get 
you into the holiday spirit. The lights show runs nightly from 5 pm – 9pm, Nov. 26 – Dec. 31st. 
Please help us spread the word and invite your friends, family members, coworkers and 
neighbors to come see the lights. Suggested donation is $20/car.  Donations can also be made 
online: http://support.moosecharities.org/visitmht2021  
 
For questions, please contact Moose Charities at 630-966-2200 or at 
request@moosecharities.org. 


